Town oF WEST SENECA

MUuNICIPAL BUILDING
DANIEL M. DENZ 1250 UNION ROAD ;%227/2_?(2)22
CHIEF OF POLICE WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224 FAX 710-674-
WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM
TO: Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca
ATTN.; Councilman Rusinski
FROM: Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police
DATE: December 11, 2013
RE: Purchase of Microsoft Exchange Email System

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please approve the purchase of a Microsoft Exchange Email system and corresponding
licensing fees in the amount of $8,795. This is a replacement for the current World
Client email system in use and is outdated for use with the Windows 7 operating system,
which the Police Department is upgrading to. The purchase price is based on NY State
Contract pricing and will be handled local through SyncroNet, 3654 Clinton Street, West
Seneca, New York. There are sufficient funds in budgetary line 1.3120.0210 to cover
this purchase.

Chief of Police



